
      Newsletter Friday 2nd October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

September has flown by and all the children 

have settled back in to our new routines really 

well. We are really proud of their brilliant 

attitudes and sensible approach to the “new 

normal” and how they have taken it all in their 

stride. 

 

Please let us know if your child is finding 

anything difficult so that we can support them. 

Although you are unable to come in to school to 

speak to us face to face, we can always arrange 

telephone meetings. Please contact the school 

office if you need any more information. 

 

School photographs  

On Wednesday 7th October, 

the school photographer will 

be doing individual 

photographs of the children from 9am. 

Unfortunately we are unable to do sibling 

photographs due to the bubble arrangements in 

school. 

 

Hello Yellow – World Mental Health Day  

On Friday October 9th 

we are taking part in 

Hello Yellow Day. For a 

£1 donation children can 

come to school in non-

uniform or wear something yellow. All the 

money goes to support Young Minds. By getting 

involved we are showing young people that, 

together, we can look out for each other and feel 

hopeful about the future.  The children will be 

taking part in some activities in their classrooms 

to raise awareness of this vital charity.  

 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisations 

On Friday 4th December the Childhood 

Immunisations Team will be coming in to school 

to deliver the flu vaccinations. All primary school 

children are eligible and you will be receiving 

more information and a consent form in the near 

future. Please look out for this and return it at 

your earliest convenience. 

 

Polite reminder 

Please make sure you leave the school site 

immediately after dropping children off or 

picking children up to avoid any bottle necks 

with our staggered starts and collections. We 

thank you for your support and co-operation 

during these uncertain times. 

 

And finally… 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to 

Helen Wilson to the school team as our school 

administrator. We hope Helen enjoys working in 

school, she seems to have settled in very quickly 

and will be a valuable asset to the school office. 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Wednesday 7th October – individual photos 

 

Friday 9th October – Non- uniform day – Young 

Minds Hello Yellow day. 

Friday 23rd October – break up for half term 

Monday 2nd November – back to school 

Friday 4th December – Flu Immunisations 

Friday 18th December – 2.30 pm Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th 5th January 2021 – Training Day, School 

closed to children 

Wednesday 6th January – School reopens for 

children 


